
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the September 7, 2017 Senior Commission meeting to order 
at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab, Bernice Brown, Mike 
Vallone. 
 
Guest:  Eileen Lynch (Senator Harmon’s Office) 
 
The minutes of the August 2017 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion 
by Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Bernice Brown to accept the minutes as 
presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:   We are continuing to get a lot of 
people every Monday for food or money help.  There is no problem supplying the 
food and at this time we can provide money help for those in need, mainly rent 
and prescriptions.  Hoping that there will be a big influx of money is November.  
The start time is 7:00 p.m. on Monday evenings. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:   The pancake breakfast will be 
September 24th.  
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   The Relay event 
raised $43,000, which was great and exceeded their goal.  The Bunco Babes 
Team came in 2nd place with the most money raised.  Congratulations!!! 
 
Senior Towers report: There is no report at this time. 
 
Lisa reminded the members there will be a senior Health fair on October 20th at 
the police station.  Eileen Lynch is coordinating the event with the Village. 
 
Blood Drive is September 8th if members could attend to greet the patrons, Mike, 
Kitty and Bernie will be able to attend. 
 
Fall Fest parade will be October 1st beginning at 1:00 p.m. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:50 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


